
June 11, 2024 

Update for the Reverse Osmosis Plant for the City of 

Wheeler’s water supply:  

Water samples were sent to Environmental Monitoring 

Laboratory, LLC June 4, 2024, for analysis. Results show that 

the drinking water being supplied to customers remains 

below Maximum Contaminant Level (MCL) for nitrate. The 

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (U.S. EPA) has 

established the MCL for nitrate to be 10 milligrams per liter 

(mg/L) based on a single sample. The City Water Department 

will be monitoring water samples on an ongoing basis to 

ensure safe levels for the public’s consumption. 


